George King,
Texas
March 19, 2000
Mrs. Jennifer Wilson,
President,
Colgate Enterprises,
Texas, USA
Dear Mrs. Wilson,
I am pleased to introduce to you our philanthropic business organization King Welfare Group. We are a small group of people working for the betterment of under privileged. For this we take donations from organizations, make furniture and the amount gathered by selling these items is used for their education etc.,
I request you through this letter to be a part of our charity by donating an amount you seem convenient for the purpose. We assure you that the amount will not be misused and will reach the needy. I have enclosed a copy of our recent achievements and our sponsors in the past. We also give interviews and conduct press meets to introduce our sponsors to the public. I request you to call me on 167 9899 for more information on our organization or other queries that you have.
Thanks and regards,
George King,
Director

